



The renovation of Magnuson's T-Wing is critical to supporting efficient reuse of the existing Magnuson Health Sciences Center and improving space utilization. The vision for health science education at the University of Washington is dependent upon creating effective spaces that encourages formal and informal interaction among students, faculty, and staff from all six health science schools.

This project will invest in the critical renovation scopes that advance inter-professional instruction and educational technologies essential to meeting current and future accreditation for each of the six health sciences schools.



September Look Ahead

The renovation of T-Wing is on track for completion by December 2025.

The Molecular Biology Lab, Level 4 Classrooms, and Corridor C will be turned over to UW this month.

To ease navigation through the building, maps and signage will be updated to help identify construction barriers. On level 6, construction will be ongoing on the west end of the building. Access to Corridor 698U will be closed. All stair towers will remain open for egress. Restrooms will remain unaffected.

On level 4, the sky bridge entrance will remain open however, a detour will be provided for access to health sciences wings and the hospital. Corridor 493G will reopen to students and faculty on September 25th.

Skanska appreciates your patience with potential noise disturbances and detours.

Project Contacts

Jon Ericson | Construction Manager, UW Project Delivery Group | jerics@uw.edu | (206) 999-0367

Molly Roe | Project Manager, Skanska | molly.roe@skanska.com | (206) 697-0169

Janelle Marzolf | Project Superintendent, Skanska | janelle.marzolf@skanska.com | (206) 492-4495

John O'Dell | Superintendent, Skanska | john.o'dell@skanska.com | (206) 584-1186



